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Partner Joshua Margolin and associates Amy Nemetz and Tony Russo published a piece in New York 
Law Journal exploring how collaboration between company and board counsel can present unique 
opportunities with increased benefits for the company during an investigation.

It may seem that in such situations, the board and company counsel will be at odds due to their different 
vantage points, conflicting priorities, and varying opinions on aspects of the investigation like addressing 
current company leadership and suggestions for corrective actions. However, in this article, Margolin, 
Nemetz, and Russo suggest best practices that can ultimately benefit all parties, including the company 
itself.

Read the full article.
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